
 

 

Easter Holiday Homework Expectations 2021 
 
 
Years 7, 8, 9  
 
1. No formal homework will be set for the holiday (although some pupils may have to 

complete homework set for the last week of the term). 
2. Pupils will be expected to catch up on any missed or incomplete work and sort any files 

or folders. 
 
Year 10  
 
Based on a minimum of 2 hours work per week day. 
1. Homework may be set for certain subjects. 
2. Pupils will be expected to catch up on any missed or incomplete work and sort any files 

or folders. 
3. Begin a revision programme for a Maths assessment beginning Monday 24 May 2021. 

Other subjects may be having in class tests around a similar date. Individual teachers 
will give information about these tests. 

 
Year 11  
 
Based on a minimum of 4 hours work per week day. 
1. Specific holiday work/revision will be set for many subjects. 
2. Pupils should continue to follow their revision timetables using revision materials given to 

them by their teachers. Pupils should be encouraged to use a variety of revision 
techniques (revision books, online resources, past papers). 

3. FIAs will run from 28 April until 20 May 2021. 
 
Sixth Form 
 
Upper Sixth based on a minimum of 5 hours work per weekday. 
1. Specific holiday work may be set for certain subjects. 
2. Students will be expected to catch up on any missed or incomplete work and sort any 

files or folders. 
3. Students should continue to follow their revision timetables using revision materials given 

to them by their teachers. Students should be encouraged to use a variety of revision 
techniques (revision books, online resources, past papers). 

4. FIAs for Upper Sixth will run from 5 May until 20 May 2021. 
 
Lower Sixth based on a minimum of 4 hours work per weekday. 
1. Specific holiday work may be set for certain subjects. 
2. Students will be expected to catch up on any missed or incomplete work and sort any 

files or folders. 
3. Lower Sixth will have end of year exams week commencing 24 May 2021 for all 

subjects. Students should be revising and preparing for these exams. 
 

Thank you 
 
Dr Liz Pyne 
Assistant Head – Teaching and Learning  
 


